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DESCRIPTION 
 

The attached pages are issued to amend, and become part of the Contract Documents.  
 
Contractor shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Receipt of Addenda form 
(Contract Page RA-1). Failure to complete and include the RA-1 form in the bid package may 
cause bid to be found irregular. 

 

 
There is no change in the date that bids are due, and no change in the contract completion date from 
the dates contained in the Invitation to Bid.   

 
Addendum 3 Clarification 

 
The RMTA received several questions concerning the additional information provided in Addendum 
3.  In an effort to clarify we offer the following responses: 
 

1. Addendum 3 was issued in an effort to provide specific locations on the Boulevard Bridge for 
the removal of the existing deteriorated or damaged lacing bars and installation of the lacing 
bars and bolts being fabricated as a part of the scope of this contract.  The Addendum also 
identifies specific locations for the removal of existing deteriorated batten plates and 
installation of the batten plates also being fabricated as a part of the scope of this contract. 
 

2. The repairs to the Boulevard Bridge which are included in the scope of work for this contract 
are covered by Bid Tab Line Items 22, 23, 24, 25, 26, 27 and 28.  There are no other repairs 
to the Boulevard Bridge within the scope of this contract which are not included in the Bid 
Tab Line Items listed.  The additional information contained within the Truss Sketches added 
in Addendum 3 are notes from the most recent condition inspection and are not intended to 
infer additional work to be included in the MR-2018 Project. 

 
 


